DECISION PAPER
TO:

MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Sara Wilson, Human Resource Director

CC:

Anthony Orr, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Redistricting for Opening of Thomas Nelson High School
DATE:

July 19, 2011
The original Thomas Nelson High School Redistricting Committee met on May 9, 2011 and wish to recommend that Thomas Nelson High School open in the Fall of 2012 with all 9th, 10th, and 11th grade students attending that are zoned for that area. 
They also recommend that students that will be Seniors and are zoned for TNHS be surveyed giving an option of attending NCHS or TNHS before finalizing any decisions about their attendance. 
RECOMMENDATION:

Approval of the above recommendation
RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the above recommendation for the opening of Thomas Nelson High School.

